
News from Roseharrycove, September  2020 

 

Welcome to Seychelles ,welcome  to Roseharrycove, your corner of paradise .We are happy to 

announce that  until December January 2021 we are offering new clients a range of options. We are 

offering  great discounted rates for this period . 

 

Period     Rate/night/2 Pax Extra per pax /night Minimum stay  

     (Euro)   (Euro) 

11-20 October 2020   250   25  7 

7 November to 4th December  250   25  7 

11 December to 23 December  250   25  7 

11th to 30th January 2021  250   25  7 

 

During your stay we will help you with your shopping so that you can just relax. You will have 

exclusive access to the whole Beachfront Villa whether you are 1 ,2 or 6 persons. We offer you a 

secure,safe and calm environment to spend your holidays by the beach. 

Stay more than 7 nights and we will offer you a 5% discount. All rates are inclusive of any applicable 

taxes.  

Roseharrycove has been certified by the Seychelles Health & Tourism department  as  ‘COVID SAFE’ 

establishment. 

To be able to enter Seychelles all tourists are required to make a request via the new online website 

https://seychelles.govtas.com  Please visit this web site so as to be compliant with requirements to 

enter Seychelles during the COVID-19 PandemicAnother useful   information website is the 

https://advisory.seychelles.travel .   There you will find upto date info relating to COVID-19 in 

Seychelles , accredited hotels & Villas. 

 

https://seychelles.govtas.com/
https://advisory.seychelles.travel/


See you soon !!!!! 

 

 

 


